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Worthy Financial Secretary: 

 
Attached is the Delegate Election Form for councils planning to participate in the 2024 California 
State Council Annual Meeting to be held in May 2024. The information contained in this package has 
been emailed to the Financial Secretary of record, and if ‘not known’ then to the District Deputy of 
record. Upon receipt, this information needs to be processed immediately.  

Councils who are in good standing with both Supreme and the State Council and who plan to 
participate in the 2024 State Annual Meeting MUST complete these forms.   

Your assistance in completing and forwarding your council’s delegate information will ensure that 
your delegates will receive a smooth process. Please remind your delegates that their primary 
purpose and responsibility is to represent their Council at the annual meeting. 

Please take the time to research and complete the Necrology Report for your Council and return it 
to the State Office no later than April 27, 2024. This report should include all members of your 
Council who have passed away since the last report submitted, with the date of death and the highest 
office held at any time during their years in the Order. 

The web site at http://www.californiaknights.org has the latest information on the annual meeting and 
additional copies of these forms and instructions. If you have any questions, please contact the State 
Office via email at state.office@californiaknights.org or via phone at 909-434-0460 ext 1.  

 
Yours in Service,  
 

 
 

James Larson 
State Secretary 
State.secretary@californiaknights.org  
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